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Dear parent / carer 
 
We are excited to announce that from 6 November 2023, we will be using Arbor Pay as our 
preferred online payment solution. 
 
We shall make the transition over the half term break from our existing provider, ParentPay, so that 
on Monday 6 November your child/ren can access their account in the canteen as usual using their 
biometric finger image. 
 
All we ask is for you to set up the Arbor parent portal, if you haven’t already done so, to make 
payments for school items; meals, educational visits and other resources. Your balance from 
ParentPay will be transferred and viewable.  
  
If you have not yet activated your Arbor account, please click here for further details.  
 

For more information on topping up meal accounts via the parent portal, please click here 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us office@hessleacademy.com. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/204177771-Payment-accounts-and-topping-up-the-meal-account-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App#payments-0-1

